

The Vision is Emerging



At the LEYM Representative Meeting in April, Friends from across the region helped further develop a vision of our YM's future!

Here's some of what people were saying:

We need consistent support for LEYM functions (and clear roles and support for people who fill those functions)

We need more variety & fun activities - at annual meeting and otherwise!

We need more connections outside of annual meeting: person to person, Meeting to Meeting, intergenerationally

We see a need for more inclusivity – including being explicitly anti-racist, and welcoming to new Quakers and new-to-LEYM Quakers

If you have ideas and energy to help make this reality, we're ready to connect you – in or outside committees. Contact LEYMAssistantClerk@gmail.com